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May 25, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Dundana Families: 
 
 
 
Dundana is currently experiencing some presumed and diagnosed cases of Hand, Foot and 
Mouth Disease in members of our school community.   
 
This is not a disease reportable to Hamilton Public Health Services.  However, we would like to 
support families so that they are informed and can take appropriate measures. 
 
Please find a fact sheet from Hamilton Public Health Services attached about this illness. 
 
At the school, we are taking extra steps to reduce the risks of spreading the illness, including: 

• Performing additional cleaning measures 

• Reinforcing hand washing for all students and staff 

• Adding slight modifications to our program delivery 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at kkeerybi@hwdsb.on.ca  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kristi Keery Bishop 
Principal 
Dundana School 
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